WYNDHAM

Bryn Mawr College Alumnae House Bryn Mawr, Pa. 19010

March 14. 1969

Dear Mr. Ferrater.

It's rather late, but I did want to tell you that I enjoyed your film-showing at Erdman.

My reaction after seeing experimental movies, as after attending a ballet, is somewhat vague: I imperfectly try to reconstruct the visual juxtapositions and reconcile these images with my emotional responses. But if my appreciation was less than adequate. I had a very good time watching the films.

Thank-you for showing them.

Sincerely.

Eleanor Wood